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HLU Committee

From: Augustina Sanchez <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:09 PM
To: HLU Committee
Subject: Support for Bill 9 to Phase Out the Minatoya List!

Housing Land Use Committee, 

Aloha Councilmembers,  

Please SUPPORT Bill 9 to phase out the short term rentals on the Minatoya list without 

carveouts or special protections for timeshares.  

We must share the land, not give the land to only a few. Please keep the beaches open for the 

community to access, if you vote to allow beach closures you might as well resign as it will 

show you are not capable of supporting your constituents. Shame to those who sell the land for 

profit and private leisure. What would our ancestors think? SHAME SHAME SHAME SHAME 

SHAME SHAME SHAME  

Augustina Sanchez  

heyyyitstatine@icloud.com 

Naalehu, Alaska 99772 

 

  

 
 


